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From: "Arlo Hennings" <henni005@maroon.tc.umn.edu>

To: thirdear@iafrica.com

Subject: Re: 3rd Ear's David Marks Songs
Date sent: Wed, 21 Aug 96 09:56:27 -0500
Dear David,

Hope Petermaritzburg went well.

And that bus accident in Natal was something else too. Plus those Muslem
shootings in Capetown.

It's interesting how our news covers SA events routinely now.
Regarding Hidden Years, I've listened again to the Cd's and while I like what
I'm hearing I wish there were more clips between songs giving an historical

perspective.

I talked up the project to various industry people in Los Angeles and the idea
sounded very favorable to them.

Questions: I have 2 CD's. Is there another one in the making? And the booklet I
have is that the final edition????

1. Is this what you want me to show labels??
2. Are you looking to license the whole deal??? Or individual CD's??

3. Have your investors looked over my agent's agreement??
Regarding selling individual songs: Lodestone as such does not have this kinda
connections. It would be cool to get a big artist to cover a song as a kinda

publicity gig for Hidden Years project. Mabe Paul Simon? Peter Gabriel??

Anyway as a service to 3rd Ear I have faxed a World Music A&R list in the USA.
These people should all get a complete package of the "Hidden Years" project.

Please advise what you want to do.

Regarding Rich Linnell, I wish you would tell me what's going on. Rich says he's
pitched James Taylor and Bill Cosby?

Did you ever speak with Hemmings again?

About Shawn. I think if you are unable or just plain not interested in doing



